GLOVERSVILLE ENLARGED SCHOOL DISTRICT

234 Lincoln Street, Gloversville, New York 12078 Telephone (518) 775-5791 Fax (518) 773-7280



February 11, 2021

Dear Staff of Nathan Littauer Hospital:

Please accept this Friday luncheon as a token of our staff's appreciation for the amazing work you have done since the start of the Covid-19 Pandemic. For over a year now, the staff of Nathan Littauer Hospital has been on the front lines combating this deadly virus and putting your own health at risk each and every day to ensure the safety and well-being of the community you serve.

Like education, the medical field is a calling and collectively you have answered the call when your community needed you most. On behalf of the Gloversville Enlarged School District staff, we wish to say thank you for your sacrifices and commitment to the health and safety of the community. We are forever grateful for your efforts.

Sincerely,

David Halloran

Superintendent of Schools

D. 1 4 m